
 Mrs. Potter's Homeroom News

e-mail:  jpotter@cassopolis.org
website:  jpotter1.weebly.com

December 12, 2018

We will be having our Christmas Party after the assembly on Friday, December 21, 2018 (about 2:00 – 2:45 p.m.

Please return the bottom part of this letter indicating if you will be able to send in food items for the party.  Thank you in advance for making the party possible for the children.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Student’s Name ________________________________________


I will be able to bring in the following item(s) for the Christmas Party on Friday, December 21, 2018.  (Please note, I already have Christmas plates, napkins, and cups for the party.  Also, I will provide a Christmas punch for this party.)
____  ready to eat vegetable

____  ready to eat fruit

____ candy



____ cupcakes



____  cookies



____ chips/popcorn

____ other (please list below)






